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Community Cashback 
 
 

1. On 10 July the message attached as Appendix A was received from 
Cleveland Criminal Justice Board (CCJB), with the accompanying 
documentation at Appendices B and C. 

 
 
2. I responded suggesting that one of the areas to be included in any 

Cleveland bid should be upgrading of CCTV infrastructure in 
appropriate areas, and I am meeting with Jo Moore from CCJB on 30 
July to pursue this, so will update you at the meeting. 

 
 

3. Members of the Partnership are RECOMMENDED to: 
 

(a) endorse the principle of bidding for funds to upgrade CCTV 
infrastructure in public open spaces; and 

 
(b) put forward any other proposals which match the criteria 

attached. 
 
 
Mike Batty 
Head of Community Protection 

 
 


